
Date: 30 /7/22 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Greetings from Blossom Public School & Jr. College (New)....  
 
*Alone  We can do so little... Together we can do so much* 
 

On account of Raksha Bandhan, as a small service /contribution towards the 
society. 
We request you to donate few items as mentioned below for orphan students.  
 

Submit the items to the respective class teacher till 4th August.  
 
Std 6 ABCD- Poster colors 
Std 6 EFGH -Long notebooks  
 
Std 7 ABCD - Geometry box 
Std 7 EFGH - Story books 
 
Std 8 ABCD - Tiffin Box (Food grade) 
Std 8 EFGH - Tiffin Bag  
 
Std 9  ABC- Sketch pen packet 
Std 9 DEFG - Water bottle  
 
Std 10 ABC- Drawing book 
Std 10 DEF- Writing Pad 
 
Std 12 A - Ball Pen packet  
 
Thanks and Regards 
Principal 
BPSN 
 


